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12 February 2018:  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
A11 Barton Mills – road marking safety improvements  
 
I am writing to provide you with details about road marking renewal work we are 
carrying out along the A11 between Fiveways Roundabout at Barton Mills and the 
A134 at Thetford on behalf of Highways England. This scheme forms part of a wider 
package of works to deliver essential maintenance and improvements on A12, A11, 
A14 and A120 in Essex and Suffolk. 
 
This work involves the renewal of road markings and replacement of reflective road 
studs to maintain road user safety along the A11. 
 
Work will begin on 13 February and we plan to be finished by 6 March.  
 
We will be working overnight between Monday and Friday 8pm – 6am.  
 
Traffic restrictions  
 
To complete this work safely and minimise disruption to the travelling public the A11 
carriageway will be fully closed overnight between the A11 Fiveways roundabout and 
the A134 roundabout in Thetford.  A clearly signed diversion route in both directions 
will be in place via the A1065 to Mundford and the A134 to Thetford. 
 
Find out more and contact us 
 
The information contained here is correct at the time of publishing. Our programme of 
works is weather dependant and subject to change. For the latest information please 
sign up to our weekly information bulletin by emailing Area6Comms@osborne.co.uk  
with ‘subscribe’ in the subject field. 
 
If you have any enquiries please contact the Highways England Customer Contact 
Centre on 0300 123 5000, or e-mail info@highwaysengland.co.uk. 
 
I would like to thank you for your patience while we deliver these essential works. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Peter Alexander 
Construction Manager 
Osborne 
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